
SAFETY IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD
Recently we have had some suspicious activities in 

our neighborhood.  We would like to review 

measures you can use to keep our neighborhood as 

safe as possible.  Neighborhood safety relies upon 

the involvement of homeowners in protecting our 

neighborhood.  Know your neighbors and their 

routines so that any unusual activity can be 

reported and investigated.  Be alert for:

Ÿ A person who seems to have no purpose 

wandering the neighborhood

Ÿ Vehicles moving slowly, without lights or with 

no apparent destination

Ÿ Parked, occupied vehicles containing one or 

more persons for a period of time

Ÿ A person in a car following a child

Ÿ A stranger entering a neighbor's home that 

appears to be unoccupied

Ÿ Any unusual or suspicious noise that you 

cannot explain, such as breaking glass or 

pounding

Ÿ Someone looking in windows of houses and 

parked cars

CALL 911 and give your name.  Describe the event 

as briefly as possible: where, when, how and who 

did it.  Describe the suspect:  sex, race, age, 

clothing.  Describe the vehicle.  Thanks for helping 

keep Landis Lakes safe!
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BACK TO SCHOOL
Good luck to our students in the 2015-2016 school 
year.  September is School Success Month.  We hope 
all of our students will have a very successful year.  
We would like to remind all residents to please 
drive carefully and keep our students safe!

OTHER SAFETY REMINDERS
a)  Do not open doors to people you don't know
b)  Post a “No Soliciting” sign to prevent solicitors 

from bothering you in any way
c)  Never let a stranger enter your home to use the 

telephone
d)  Remove valuables from vehicles overnight even 

when they are parked in the driveway
e)  Garage doors should be closed and secured 

overnight

ABANDONED KAYAKS
There are two kayaks that have been abandoned at 
the lake.  Someone was spotted kayaking on the lake 
after midnight recently and we think this is 
associated with the abandoned kayaks.  One kayak is 
currently placed on the dock behind the Marcums’ 
house.  Call Steve Marcum at 254-5338 for 
information if you would like to claim it.  The other is 
currently placed next to the benches on the street 
side of the lake.  Regarding safety mentioned in the 
previous article, it’s important to report unusual 
behavior of lake usage at odd times or kids trying to 
walk on the lake when it is frozen.  Please contact 
Paragon for any usual activity around the lake or 
throughout the neighborhood.  Paragon can be 
reached at (502) 451-0485.

WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD!
We would like to welcome to our neighborhood 
Andrew and Jennifer Donelson who live at 711 
Wolford Ridge Court,  Anthony and Kennetta 
Wagner who live at 501 Landis Lakes Court  
and Rick and Susan Ormsby 
who live at 841 Inspiration 
Way. If you see them, please 
be sure to introduce yourself 
and make them feel welcome!



LESS THAN A TANK AWAY

Looking for something fun to do with family 

and friends of all ages?  Consider the Kentucky 

Horse Park, 4089 Iron Works Pike, Lexington, 

KY 40511 (kyhorsefarm.com), for a fun-filled 

day.  The Horse Farm tours will take you to 

three beautiful farms where you will meet 

many past derby 

winners and learn 

a lot about the 

horse industry, the 

breeding process 

and much more on 

the industry so vital to Kentucky.  You will drive 

by the gorgeous homes of horse owners, many 

of which are only occupied a few days a year 

and take in the lush landscape of Lexington.  

Tours are offered at 12:15 and 3:15.  The Horse 

Park also offers horse trail tours and pony rides.  

See the web site for height and age restrictions.  

You may wish to stop in nearby Midway, KY and 

have a late lunch or early dinner at one of the 

many restaurants on Main Street.

Happy Trails to you!

LAKE AREA ENHANCEMENTS

We invite all neighbors to visit the lake area to see 

the beautiful landscaping recently completed.  A 

Monarch Waystation and a variety 

of flowers and trees create a 

natural, tranquil setting.  We have 

even been recognized by Monarch Watch, which is 

a conservation organization that tries to protect 

and assist in the migration patterns of the monarch 

butterfly.  So not only do we benefit from the 

improved appearance of the lake, the monarch 

butterflies do as well.

SEPTEMBER TRIVIA

The first Labor Day 

celebrated as a 

legal public holiday 

was September 3, 

1894.  The 

Constitution of the 

United States was 

signed on September 

17, 1787.  In any year, no other month ends on 

the same day as September.  According to the 

Georgian calendar, September is the ninth 

month. But, on the Roman calendar, it was the 

seventh month (Latin word for seven is 

“septem”).

September Gemstone:  Sapphire

September Flower:  Morning Glory

SPEEDING STUDY UDPATE
Public Works was contacted again to find out the 
status of the requested speed study to see if the main 
road of Landis Lakes Drive would require speed 
bumps.  A new work order was created and a contact 
supervisor was assigned to this request.  Sensors will 
be placed along the road for a 48-hour period to try 
and capture any speeding occurring on our primary 
street.  It was 
requested that the 
study not start until 
school has been in 
operation for a 
couple of weeks, so 
that the data 
analysis would 
reflect a more accurate capture of what the typical 
traffic flow is in our neighborhood.  Once the study is 
completed, a communication will go out if speed 
bumps are required, and the date and location of 
when and where the installation will occur.
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